PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF PALM SPRINGS, CALIFORNIA

3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way, Palm Springs, California

MEETING NOTICE

November 25, 2009

The Planning Commission will not hold a regular meeting on Wednesday,
November 25, 2009. The next Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday, December 2, 2009, at 2:00 p.m., in the Large Conference Room,
iocated at 3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way.

|, Terri Hintz, Planning Administrative Coordinator, certify this Notice was
posted at or before 4:00 p.m., on November 19, 2009, as required by
established policies and procedures.
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Terri Hintz
Planning Administrative Coordinator




